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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As part of our Christmas events our Cook will be cooking our Christmas Dinner on Thursday 16th 
December. We would like to encourage as many children as possible who do not normally stay for school 
dinners to stay on this day. School dinners cost £2.35 per dinner. Payment can be made via the My Child 
at School app. 
 
There will be no charge for, those eligible for Free School Meals, or for Foundation and KS1 children as 
these already get free school meals from the Government. Please complete and return the slip below 
for your child(ren) 
 
The menu for the day will be Turkey, stuffing balls, chipolata sausages, gravy, creamed potato, 
roast potato, brussels and carrots followed by luxury ice cream. (There is a vegetarian option upon 
prior request)- Please speak to the school office. 
 
Payment needs to be received by Friday 26th November.  
 
Your child may bring a Christmas hat to wear for the occasion This day is also our Christmas 
Jumper/Dress Charity day, more details to follow. 
 
 
Mrs L Baxter 
Head of School 
 
 

The Florence Nightingale Academy  
Christmas Dinner Day 

 
Child’s Name: ………………………………………………  Class: …………………………………. 
 
My Child would like to stay for Christmas dinner on Thursday 16th December 
 
 I have paid £2.35 via the My Child at School app 
 My child is in receipt of Free School Meals/Universal Meals 
 
 


